
LU Committee 

From: 
	

Thomas Cook <cooksynergy@gmail.com > 
Sent: 
	

Tuesday, February 27, 2018 9:39 AM 
To: 
	

LU Committee 
Subject: 
	

Support for County Communication 18-53 

Aloha council members 

I am in total support of allowing Wailea 670/ Honua'ula to build affordable housing on site. I wish they had been 

allowed to build at the north Kihei site because we would have a lot of local working people renting and owning homes 
today, right now. 

Thank you for hearing this issue and PLEASE approve it so we have more affordable houses in the pipeline. This 

developer committed to build affordable first. The KCC oppision and SLU commission prevented them from doing 

so. The upcountry road intersection being paid for by the developer has also been delayed due to their oppision. 

Tom Cook 

18 Poailani P1 

Kihei Maui Hawaii 96753 

(808) 870-2205 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 


